
The month of October is Pastor Appreciation Month, 

and Bethel Christian Academy would like to invite 

our students’ pastors and their spouses to our Pastor 

Appreciation Breakfast on Tuesday, October 6, 2015, 

8:30 - 9:30 AM.  This event will be held in our 

BCA Dining Hall.   We would like to express our    

appreciation to you for sacrificially serving our      

students and school families and for your spiritual   

influence on them.  In addition to the free breakfast, 

you will enjoy music by our high school choir, a brief 

devotional from our pastor, and an opportunity to visit 

our classrooms.  Please contact our school office at 

252-522-4636, extension 0, or email Terry Jones, at 

tjones@bethelfwb.com if you would like to attend. 

 

             RSVP by Monday, September 28, 2015 
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